
Statement of the Hong Kong Bar Association 
in Response to Personal Attacks on Magistrate 

 
The recent conviction and sentencing of a former police superintendent has aroused 
much public attention. 
  
There are reports of personal and insulting attacks (and worse still with racial overtones) 
made against the Magistrate concerned. 
  
We repeat what we stated in our statement dated 20th February 2017 which arose out of 
sentencing of seven policemen arising from the Occupy Central incident. 
  
Whilst everyone enjoys freedom of expression and may comment on any judicial 
decision or ruling, personal attacks against the court or the judicial officer concerned, as 
in this case against the Magistrate with insulting and racist or xenophobic words and 
actions, undermine the respect for the court, and the due process of the law and the 
course of justice, which should be shown by members of the public in a society that 
abides by the Rule of Law.   
  
Such conduct may even constitute contempt of court. The Hong Kong Bar Association 
strongly condemns such conduct, and invites the relevant authorities to take swift 
action to deal with such serious and offensive conduct. 
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